
National Safe Boating Week - May 22-28, 2021 

The United States Coast Guard Aux is sponsoring a Public Affairs 

Event on Friday, May 21st to kick off National Safe Boating Week.  

Attended by local and state officials, USCG Aux Flotilla 20-06, 

Pamlico Sail & Power Squadron, USCG Station Hobucken bringing 

their 45” Vessel, NC Wild Life, as well as, all forms of media, 

proclamations and televised coverage. 

The purpose and goal is to create a Public Affairs Event to reach 

the public and recreational boaters with the message: 
 

“Wear Life Jackets they save Lives!! 
 

Also Promoting: Courtesy VSC Inspections, and Boating 

Education & Safety 

 

 

        Date:  Friday, May 21, 2021 

        Time:  11:00  

  Location:  Washington Waterfront – 

Gazebo near Pier G 
        Note: Event presenters will be in the Gazebo, which is a secure area.   

 
 

There are more boaters on the water now than ever 

before! Come to the Waterfront to help support this 

effort and our mission Pamlico Sail & Power 

Squadron mission along with other organizations. 


